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Come and join FCCU staff and board members to celebrate the most important part of the credit 

union, OUR MEMBERS! 

The celebration will be on August 19th from 12:00 – 4:30 PM at our main branch in Charles City. We will 

be grilling hot dogs and providing chips, soda, and dessert. We want to thank all of our members for 

our credit union’s success. Our staff and board members are looking forward to seeing all of you so 

we can show our appreciation and THANK YOU for being a member!!!

Complete the coupon below and bring or mail to the Charles City office for a chance to win a $50 

gift card. Drawing will be held at 4:30 PM on August 19th. Need not be present to win; one entry per 

membership account. 

SHRED EVENT In conjunction with our Membership Appreciation Day, we will be sponsoring our annual 

Shred Event. We will have a mobile shredding service on site at the Charles City office from 1:00 – 3:00 

PM on Friday, August 19th. Bring up to five boxes/bags of personal items, for FREE shredding. You do 

not need to worry about staples, paper clips, rubber bands, binder clips, or hanging file folders. Even 

manila file folders with a metal clip are okay! 

GUIDELINES ON WHAT TO SHRED Safely destroy personal documents such as: Expired credit cards, 

unused checks, unwanted credit card offers, junk mail, old CDs/discs, and similar documents you do 

not need any longer. 
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Congratulations

to Jonathan Zander!

Congratulations to the Dollars for Scholars $300 
scholarship recipient, Jonathan Zander! We wish 
you the best of luck in your future endeavors!

Have you made credit mistakes in the past? Have 
you never had credit? We offer a credit builder loan 
that can help you boost your credit score! Our credit 
builder loan is a $500 loan that you make monthly 
payments on with a rate of 10.99%. This is a great 
opportunity for people who are struggling with their 
credit score and looking for a way to improve. Stop 
in and see Nicole today! 

Debit Cards

We are super excited to announce that our debit 
cards will be going live the first part of 2017! What 
does this mean for you? We currently have a batch 
system that updates nightly so when you deposit 
money, we have to manually update so you have 
access to the funds on your debit card. With the live 
debit cards, if you have direct deposit or make a 
deposit, the funds will be available for spending or 
ATM withdrawal right away. This will be great for 
you as members! We will keep you posted via the 
newsletter as the date approaches so be sure to 
read each newsletter.

We had a successful youth week April 25th – 29th. 
Thank you to all the youth participants! We had 12 
new youth accounts opened! Way to get fit for sav-
ings! The kids participated in shooting a basketball 
into a hoop, pinning a football into a goal post, hula 
hooping, and doing jumping jacks. They received 
candy bars, Gatorade, popcorn, a medal, and a 
goody bag for participating. We offer an Outback 
Kids’ Club to youth ages 0-13. This account has a 
percentage rate of 2.02% APY up to $4,999.99, 
which is huge! You can open an account for your 
kids, grandkids, or great-grandkids. Sign up your 
youth today!

FCCU has Adventureland and Valleyfair tickets for 
sale. Adventureland tickets are $32 a ticket. Valley-
fair tickets are $32.21 a ticket. The tickets are only 
good for the 2016 season. Stop into either office to 
pick them up while supplies last!
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DATES TO REMEMBER:

July 4th – Fourth of July (Closed)

August 19th – Membership Appreciation Day/Shred Event

September 5th – Labor Day (Closed)

We are excited to offer our members a website that 
is more user friendly. Let us know if you have any 
questions on the navigation! We think you will love 
it! Please note that our new website address will be 
www.ccfccu.com. 
If you go to www.charlescityfccu.org you will be 
automatically directed to the new site when it is up 
and running. If you have our current website saved 
as a bookmark or a favorite link, make sure and 
update it with our new web address. We are hoping 
to have this ready in the next few weeks!


